
 

 

 

 
To: Members of the Arts Culture and Heritage Advisory Committee 
 
From: Erik Hanson, Heritage Resources Coordinator 
  
Meeting Date: May 14, 2015 
 
Subject: Report ACHAC15-022  
 Update Presentation on the Gateway Project Design  
 

 

Purpose 

A report to receive a presentation providing an update on the Gateway project. 

Recommendation 

That the Arts Culture & Heritage Advisory Committee (ACHAC) approve the 
recommendation outlined in Report ACHAC15-022 dated May 14, 2015, of the Heritage 
Resources Coordinator as follows: 
 
That a presentation by the Planner, Urban Design be received for comment. 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budget or financial implications resulting from the approval of the 
recommendation in this report.  
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Background 

On March 9, 2015 Council deferred Report PLPD15-015 regarding the design of the 
City’s gateway signs to enable staff to review further sign options, consult with 
applicable advisory committees and consider additional sign locations, such as the 
south entrance to the City, on Highway 115. 
 
At the March 12, 2015 meeting of ACHAC, the committee received a presentation from 
Brian Buchardt, Planner, Urban Design regarding the design of the gateway. The 
committee provided initial comments on the proposal. On May 5th the project steering 
committee met to review an updated design and to provide direction on next steps. 
Planning Division staff will make a presentation to the ACHAC and seek comment prior 
to bringing the revised designs back to Council at a subsequent Planning Committee 
meeting.  
 
 
Submitted by, 
 
 
 
Erik Hanson    
Heritage Resources Coordinator       
 
Contact Name: 
Erik Hanson 
Heritage Resources Coordinator 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. 1489 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Fax: 705-748-8824  
E-Mail: ehanson@peterborough.ca  
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